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PROVINCE OF ONTARIO
STAY AT HOME ORDER  

APRIL 4th - May 20th 2021
[bookmark: _GoBack]Johnson Township Office will be 
CLOSED
During the Province Wide Shutdown & 
Stay at Home Order

Office staff are monitoring phones and emails.
Please leave a message at 705-782-6601 and we
Will direct it to the right department.

Please use the drop box for your payments, pay online at your financial institution or pay by e-transfer to payments@johnsontownship.ca

If there is an Emergency call 705-782-6601, 0, and 206 
and leave a message

STAY HOME, STAY SAFE and STAY HEALTHY !
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